“Growing together to let our light shine”
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Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 11th December 2017!
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This week’s school attendance:

	CLASSES- HIGHEST TO LOWEST ATTENDANCE
	ATTENDANCE FOR WC 4TH DECEMBER TO 8TH DECEMBER

	YEAR 4
	98.7%

	YEAR 3
	97.1%

	YEAR 6
	97.1%

	RECEPTION
	96.6%

	YEAR 1
	96.0%

	YEAR 2
	96.0%

	YEAR 5
	96.0%

	WHOLE SCHOOL
	96.8%
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Diary Dates-


-Thursday 14th December AM-Nursery and Reception Christmas Performance


-Thursday 14th December After School- Years 3,4,5 & 6 Christmas Carols at St Clements Church


-Friday 15th December PM- Nursery, Reception, Years 1&2 Christmas Parties


-Monday 18th December- NO DRAMA CLUB (will resume WC 8th January)


-Monday 18th December PM- Years 3,4,5 and 6 Christmas Parties


-Tuesday 19th December AM- End of Term Awards


-Wednesday 20th December 9.30am- Christmas Church Service at St Clements Church


-Wednesday 20th December- Christmas Dinner


-Wednesday 20th December 3.15pm End of Term





Behaviour Jumper Winners- Year 1-Ajna Bajro, Year 3-Zi Hao Li, Year 4-Aymen Marouf, Year 5-Stacey Mark.





Top Table Winners-Nursery-Ryan Cahalo, Reception-Andrea Duah, Year 1-Xavie Williams, Year 2-Cecillia Vadana, Year 3-Maira Anwar, Year 4-Fantacy Mark, Year 5-Sonny Gibbons, Year 6-Desmond Ahiadzipe, Buddy Award- Millie Ann Miloudi,  EYFS Buddy-Abigail Houghton.





Christmas Fair- On Tuesday night, we had a brilliant Christmas Fair, Father Christmas came to visit, along with his elf and there were some great stalls such as tombola, face painting, nail painting, delicious food for sale & the fantastic raffle- it was so popular this year that I was on my third book of raffle tickets!!


A massive thank you to all of our parent/carers, pupils, friends, governors, members of the community for their support that resulted in us making over £1,000! The money will be used to buy resources, fund trips etc that will benefit all pupils in school.


A final thanks to the Friends of St Clements who have worked hard for months in preparing for the fair- the evening wouldn’t have been as good without you and we appreciate all you do. 





Years 1 & 2 Christmas Performance- Yesterday, our Year 1 & 2 pupils performed their nativity to a packed out hall. The singing was beautiful, the actions that went along with the singing were also impressive, how they remembered their lines was great and also how confident they were on stage.


We hope you enjoyed the performance as much as we did and we know you are as proud of your children as we are.


Thank you to Ms Younge, Miss Checkland, Mrs Singh, Mrs Moss, Mrs Stewart & Miss Murphy for their work with the children so that we could all enjoy a great performance.





The Nutcracker & the Mouse King Performance- Today, the whole school has enjoyed a performance of the Nutcracker & the Mouse King. The children loved the costumes, characters and music.





Christmas Post Box-If children want to send cards to their friends and staff in school, our Christmas post box is now in place and deliveries will take place daily by our Year 6 posties!


Please make sure that the cards are clearly addressed with names and classes on the front. Class staff can provide you with a list of names for your child’s class on request, but these will be first names only.





Reminders:


-PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED CONTACT FORMS TO THE OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO WE HAVE UP TO DATE CONTACT DETAILS FOR YOU IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY RELATING TO YOUR CHILD/REN.





-CHILDREN IN YEARS 3,4,5&6 CAN BUY A HEALTHY SNACK FOR UP TO 30P. THEY CAN ALSO BRING A PIECE OF FRUIT OR A HEALTHY SNACK FROM HOME. CHILDREN ARE NOT ALLOWED TO EAT CRISPS AND CHOCOLATE AT MID MORNING BREAK.





-PARKING: PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE YELLOW ZIG ZAG LINES OUTSIDE SCHOOL.





Christmas Meal- On Wednesday 20th December 2017 we will be having our school Christmas dinner. If your child brings a packed lunch to school but would like a school Christmas Dinner please come and ask the office for a letter to return the slip to school with £2.23 by Monday, 11th December 2017 to ensure sufficient food is ordered by the kitchen.


There is no charge for children in Reception, Year 1 & 2 as they are entitled to receive universal free school meals but can you still complete and return the slip below for the purpose of numbers.


The menu is- Roast Turkey/Halal Roast Turkey served with stuffing, gravy, roast and creamed potatoes, carrots and sprouts with a Christmas biscuits for afters.








